
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Swan Lane, West Bromwich) 
(Temporary Road Closure) Order 2024 intends to temporarily prohibit 
vehicles from proceeding along Swan Lane, which will be closed in its 
entirety.   
 
As Swan Lane is a cul-de-sac, no diversion route will be signed.   
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 31/05/2024 effective from 06/05/2024 (24hr).   
 
Purpose – installation of new storm water outfall to new housing 
development.   
 
For more information, please contact Andrew Jones of Stave-Con – 01902 
493749. 


